
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Department of Social Work in association with Government of Kerala Social Justice Department 

organized an Awareness programme on Transgender Welfare for Higher Secondary and College 

Students on 22nd February 2019 at the WMO College auditorium. Students from various Higher 

Secondary Schools and Colleges participated in the programme. The intention of organizing the 

programme was to alter youth’s perception on Transgender Community and to help them 

understand the ways to serve them. The awareness helped the students and other participants 

perceive the condition of the transgender community and the issues they face from the society. 

The pragramme also helped the participants to empathize with them . 
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